Park City Mountain Sports Club September 2016

President's Message

A Change in the Air........

Lately the days are becoming shorter and the mornings are
definitely cooler. We all notice the colors changing on the
mountains. The conversations encompass stories about the
glory of autumn here in our special playground. We talk about
the trees and their beautiful, colorful changes on the mountains.
Conversations also include the many types of transitions, which occur within the autumn
season.

After Labor Day, we say goodbye to many of our summer friends. They will head back to
other environs for several months then return to enjoy many of our winter activities or later in
the summer. We wish you all safe travels and fun in your other localities.

Many members remain in Park City where you continue to be active in the club as well as
the community through tremendous volunteer activities. We have members contributing their
time and energies to the Summit Land Conservancy, Autumn Aloft, Mountain Trails, Park
City Museum, Basin Recreation, Swaner Eco Center, National Ability Center (NAC), Recycle
Center, Peace House, Rotary Club, Hope Alliance, and the local Arts, education,
healthcare, churches, synagogues, and so many other organizations.

For those of you returning home, we know many of you do so to contribute to your
hometown communities or to your families. We look forward to you sharing your stories
upon your return. How you contribute in other communities might very well assist many of us
in our endeavors here in Park City.

As we continue to hike our trails, bike our roads, paddle our lakes and enjoy our social fun,
please reach out and say thank you to those in our club who volunteer within our community.
There are countless and you will be impressed with the fascinating diversity and wonderful
nuances of others' assorted volunteer backgrounds.

Thank you to all who have volunteered throughout the summer for hiking, biking, aquatic,
golf, inline skating, tennis, picnics, TGIF and so many other behind the scenes events. Your
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time, your energies have been invaluable toward us having a spectacular summer! As
autumn streams in, we gently remind you of our continued need for leaders throughout
autumn as well as winter.

May each of you have a spectacular Labor Day weekend. And to those of you who are
departing, we say a fond farewell and look forward to your return!

Kind regards,
Sheree Anshel, President PCMSC

Send us your pictures!

Have you taken any pictures of club members, or club activities? Share them with
everyone else by sending to photos@pcmsc.org. We have lots of pictures to see!

September birthdays!
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ﬂ .%G% 0 of ;’3 tﬁ website for more information. And check the calendar
T section frequently, as activities get added regularly.



mailto:photos@pcmsc.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l19z2gF_Oysq--SlB7uexDSM4xNMxsDlhhwSA5xiyo-4EXn3m4tchUEFYK-lTLfP7nmEmmRtbbMpLHgJC2qVLGxbNpMqX3m2ICsvCMFzM4BiA7mHWDeb8cCI1QGbztzmswoADJFjX8ivK-q4Kgql0nCptlfeD5oWBabOY5tgAsXLtlqYzNOAO9oo830Af51QUnxq3ji7dwY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l19z2gF_Oysq--SlB7uexDSM4xNMxsDlhhwSA5xiyo-4EXn3m4tchZzuFhpJjgU8jTXo2KvQx0Ih01eQddw2uNuP0Bw7LeP12jGTN4hH5d1g4_VU5yUPf1mjABVi6jXTvoGOOuLjUGFIsRUUTL-czBuelyFckWNCRL-E3EdAblQV9FsnjGG3O7ts1yzEP3brENdwg5urJq-5BKWRDXX4Gg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l19z2gF_Oysq--SlB7uexDSM4xNMxsDlhhwSA5xiyo-4EXn3m4tchUEFYK-lTLfPE289kNSecn6m4Sb8hMRj78fxg2exdHeiH7vUDccIsRGxmf3XBjexh40cAM_EWrRA2xW2n8eWRoz70v2MAnD0rMJL32fgGonVoNk3XjVW7p2TdbofazOEqhKwQvLhve34&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001l19z2gF_Oysq--SlB7uexDSM4xNMxsDlhhwSA5xiyo-4EXn3m4tchUEFYK-lTLfPXQMHZNyEDYHwm-UMrlPr05GWyqjXZCz_b78EiXdezT1WlGdSt3AGJoNJRHIeqa_EYpluRpyjdfm_5ioBc7SpzlEnhffzeFsIn3qy7b1u8etQ2TlrQHjPrDI1g3k9ePZdYqSiKX5R6eM=&c=&ch=

